
 

 

https://midcalderprimary.westlothian.org.uk 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/midcalderps/ 

 

January 10th 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New Year from all of us here at Mid Calder Primary School!  We trust you have 

had a super Christmas break! We have had a lovely week hearing about the children`s 

holiday celebrations and New Year Resolutions. 

We have a busy term already. P4 Parents and Carers are welcome to attend their 

sharing assembly next Friday at 9.00 am in the school hall. We hope you are able to 

attend. 

 

The PSA have arranged some super events last term and the Christmas Fair raised over 

£2,000, which is fantastic! Thank you to everyone who gave up their time to support 

the evening fair and for those who attended. We are hoping to supplement laptop and I 

pad resources throughout the school as well as purchasing some additional seating in 

both playgrounds for the children. 

 

We would welcome any unwanted outdoor coats and wellies that you may have spare at 

home to support our outdoor learning sessions at school. Please hand in any items into 

the office. Thank you. 

We would also welcome any spare dressing up items; hats, pieces of cloth etc for 

creative play in the Early Years. 

Forms remain open for Cunnigar Park in Mid Calder until Friday 23rd January. All the 

forms are on webpage: www.westlothian.gov.uk/parkinfo .  Open Space money has been 

allocated to these parks for 2020/21 and people’s feedback on how to improve the park 

is welcomed. 

As some of you know Mrs Walker has had to start her maternity leave earlier than 

anticipated. This was for precautionary reasons and we will keep you updated with any 

developments! 

 

Thank you once again for your continued support 

Kind regards, 

Hazel Thurlow 
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